
 

Non-Confidential 
 
DTCC is now offering enhanced access to all important notices via a new, Web-based subscription service. The new notification system 
leverages RSS Newsfeeds, providing significant benefits including real-time updates and customizable delivery. To learn more and to set up 
your own DTCC RSS alerts, visit http://www.dtcc.com/subscription_form.php. 
 
To remove your name from the former system of email notifications, send a message to unsubscribe@dtcc.com.           1 

#: B6882-10 

Date: June 9, 2010 

To: All Participants, Depository Facilities and Pledgee Banks 

Category: Operations 

From: Operations Regulatory Compliance  

Attention: Managing Partners, Officers and Cashiers 

Subject:  DTC Services Resumed for Deep Blue Marine 

  

 
Effective immediately, DTC has removed the global lock on Deep Blue Marine, CUSIP 243699204.  
All DTC services are now available for this security.  
 
 
 
 
Questions regarding DTC’s Important Notice should be directed to the Operations Regulatory 
Compliance Hotline at (212) 855-1780. 


